## **Office of Research & Sponsored Programs**

P.O. Box 2083 Thibodaux, LA 70310 985.448.4496 Fax: 493.2530



June 6, 2018

TO:

Ms. Casie Triche, Director

Financial Aid

FROM: Debi Benoit, Directo

Office of Research and Sponsored Programs

RE:

Pay for Students Employed on Grants and Sponsored Projects

Students employed on grants and other sponsored projects require specialized technical skills to complete work outlined by respective project designs. In that regard, undergraduate students working on such projects are hereby permitted to earn payment above minimum wage. This memo will serve as standard approval for all principal investigators of grants and other sponsored projects to determine the appropriate amount of compensation for employed students commensurate with required skills and project work designs.

Approved:

Dr. Velma "Sue" Westbrook

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs